PE @ St Joseph’s -Autumn Term 2017
Any questions catch me in school or email aturner@stjo.uk
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Running Club on Fridays is back! Starting Friday 21st September! 
[bookmark: _GoBack](Years 1 - 6)
This was a really popular club and we would like to continue it. There are 20 places available. The club will be free and run by myself and parents
Saints Southwest Soccer School will be running their football after school club on Mondays and you can book through their website or see the school office for more details.
Coming soon - Yoga in a Yoga Shala, Basketball, High 5 Netball and Hockey. Year 1 and 2 focus to follow.
Foundation clubs in the spring term.
For more detail on all PE matters choose the PE option on the drop down Curriculum menu on the school website
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In addition, we will both offer an after school cricket club on Tuesdays. Dates for the club are as follows:  19th, 26th September and 3rd, 10th 17th October. We have 20 places at this after school club. On the 17th of October, the last session, we will have a match and cricket teas which you are invited to attend. (Years 2 – 6)

Collecting
Walking home
Contact name and number for emergencies:
Class: 
Please return this slip to the box on the office reception if you would like to sign up for Cricket or Running Club.  Please indicate if you are collecting your child or they are walking home.           
Parental Consent: 					Date:
Delete as required
My child/children would like a place at Cricket Club.
[image: ]
Childs/Children’s name:
My child/children would like a place at Running Club.
Welcome back to the new school year!
My name is Amanda Turner and I will be covering the PPA time in your children’s classes this year. When I am in your children’s class I will be teaching PE.
We will start the term with some Sherborne Developmental Movement. It’s a passion of mine and is a movement experience that helps the participant (Any age can try it) to feel at home in their body and build relationships. Feeling at home means having both good body awareness and spatial awareness. Its lots of fun too!
[image: ]We will then move on to some cricket for the first half of term. We are really lucky to have Sophie Whitlock from Devon Cricket to work with year 3 and 4, starting on Tuesday 19th of September. I will be supporting her in the curriculum PE lessons. 
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“Walking with Jesus to be the best we can be”
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